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SAFEGUARDING POLICY FOR CHILDREN, YOUNG 
PEOPLE AND ADULTS 

 

General Policy Statement 

New House of Sion has a moral duty to ensure that it functions with a view to safeguarding 
and promoting the welfare of children. 
 
It fully accepts, endorses and will implement the principle enshrined in the Children Act 
1989, that the welfare of the child is paramount. New House of Sion will foster and 
encourage best practice within its community by setting standards for working with 
children and young people and by supporting parents in the care of their children. 

It will work with statutory bodies, voluntary agencies and other faith communities to 
promote the safety and well-being of children and young people. It is committed to 
acting promptly whenever a concern is raised about a child or young person or about the 
behaviour of an adult and will work with the appropriate statutory bodies when an 
investigation into child abuse is necessary. 

New House of Sion is committed to encouraging an environment where all people and 
especially those who may be vulnerable for any reason are able to worship and pursue 
their faith journey with encouragement and in safety. Everyone, whether they see 
themselves as vulnerable or not, will receive respectful pastoral ministry recognizing any 
power imbalance within such a relationship. 
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